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                                                      September 2025                                                              
Dear Parents and Carers,          
A very warm welcome back to school! I do hope that you all had a relaxing and enjoyable summer break enjoying the beautiful sunshine and making lots of memories.
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I particularly would like to extend a very “special welcome” to all the children and their parents who are joining St Wilfrid’s School for the first time this week, we do hope and trust that the children will quickly settle into the routines of their classes. 

As we all embark together on this new academic year, we are all filled with excitement for the opportunities and achievements that lie ahead. 
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Mrs McEniff, Mrs Harkness and all the Staff have been planning and preparing for the start of the new academic school year, and improvements have been made to several areas of the school. I am very grateful to all members of staff who have worked extremely hard throughout the holidays to improve the facilities and environment of our school it is very much appreciated.
The start of any school academic year is always a busy time for governors, as we begin to set priorities for the coming year and formulate plans for monitoring the school’s performance. We also look at our own performance and identify any training that is needed. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to express thanks to you, our parents and carers for your continued support. Your involvement is invaluable to the success of our school and I would encourage you to stay connected and involved throughout this coming year. 
St Wilfrid’s Catholic Primary School has a truly wonderful catholic ethos which is a great privilege to see and to experience when I visit the school and I am extremely proud to serve as a governor at such a caring school.
I look forward to meeting and working with you all throughout this coming Academic Year
Heavenly Father 

We thank You for this new school  year. 

Fill all our hearts with joy, and our minds with learning,

And our classrooms with peace.

Help us to be kind to t each other, to listen to our teachers and to grow in Your love. 

Guide us as we learn and play and stay with us all throughout the year.

We ask this in Jesus’ name 

Amen

Best wishes                                                                                   

Mrs  Morrissey 
Chair of Governors                    
